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 Objection

Comments - Firstly, this will ruin the Pallinghurst woodlands and surrounding area. This is not a suitable area for 
a waste site. 
- There will be background noise from the waste facility, which will ruin this peaceful area. 
- The ripping up of a substantial area of woodland to make space for this facility will ruin the beauty of 
the area, and destroy the homes of many animals and birds - including some threatened species. 
- The Loxwood road is already a fairly busy road, the addition of the HGV truck movements would 
make this road stupidly busy, and more dangerous. 
- There are points along this road where there will be barely enough space for two HGVs to pass one 
another, and with an increase in the total number of HGVs using the road, that will affect the traffic 
and everyone living along the road. 
- The increased number of HGVs will also increase the amount of dust and fumes in the area. As well 
as the site itself spitting out emissions and odours. 
- The proposed site will have a huge impact on local walkers too. Having enjoyed walking our dogs in 
Pallinghurst woods for many years, I would be devastated to see the routes that I have walked so 
often be ruined by this hideous sounding development.
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